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Friday, July 18
Friday, August 8

Bring your picnic dinner at 5:30 PM 
Service at 7:00 PM 

Located at the west Gazebo

Shabbat 
	 at the Beach

Save the Date

Service Schedule
Friday, July 4
Virtual Shabbat Service 			   Tune in anytime

Friday, July 11
Shabbat Service	 7:30 PM

Friday, July 18
Shabbat at the Beach
  Dinner	 5:30 PM
  Service	 7:00 PM

Friday, July 25
Shabbat Service	 7:30 PM

Friday, August 1
Shabbat Service 	 7:30 PM

Friday, August 8
Shabbat at the Beach
  Dinner	 5:30 PM
  Service 	 7:00 PM

Friday, August 15
Shabbat Service	 7:30 PM

Friday, August 22
Shabbat Service 	 7:30 PM

Friday, August 29
Shabbat Service 	 7:30 PM

Friday, September 5
Shabbat Service	 7:30 PM

Friday, September 12
Welcome Back BBQ	 6:30 PM
Musical Shabbat Service with Board Installation	 7:30 PM

Friday, September 19
Shabbat Service 	 7:30 PM

Friday, September 26
Shabbat Service	 7:30 PM

Synagogue Office 	 (516) 921-2282
Office Fax 	 (516) 921-2393
Email 	 office@northshoresynagogue.org
Website 	 www.northshoresynagogue.org
Main Office 	 Ext. 100
Bookkeeper 	 Ext. 103
	 bookkeeper@northshoresynagogue.org
Rabbi Jaimee Shalhevet 	 Ext. 111
	 rabbishalhevet@northshoresynagogue.org
Cantor Steven Hevenstone 	 Ext. 109
	 cantorhevenstone@northshoresynagogue.org
Executive Director, Jacquelynn Golub 	 Ext. 106
	 jgolub@northshoresynagogue.org
Early Childhood Director, Jacqueline Sanchez 	 Ext. 140
	 jacquie@northshoresynagogue.org
Religious School/Youth Engagement
Jacquelynn Golub 	 Ext. 120
	 religiousschool@northshoresynagogue.org
	 youthgroup@northshoresynagogue.org
President, Ginny McNulty 	 Ext. 190
	 president@northshoresynagogue.org
Financial Secretaries, Scott Fisher & Beth Bucheister 	 Ext 180
	 financialsecretaries@northshoresynagogue.org

HOW TO REACH US

Planning a simcha? Mazel tov! Let our in-house kosher-style caterer, 
The Standard at North Shore take care of all of your catering needs - 
from baby namings and B’nei Mitzvah parties, to engagement parties 
and weddings, to fundraising events and more. Come check out our 
newly renovated ballroom. Contact The Standard at North Shore at 
steve@thepiermontny.com or 516-226-1460.

The Standard at North Shore our in-house caterer

Main office	 July 4
	 September 1, 23, 24
Nursery School	 July 4
	 September 1, 23, 24
Religious School	 July 4
	 September 1, 23, 24

Office and School Closings
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JOIN US EVERY SATURDAY MORNING
Saturday Morning Torah Study and Prayer at 9:00am
Join us as we study the Torah portion of the week. All are welcome to 
learn, discuss and question. No experience or knowledge necessary. 
We look forward to sharing ideas and opinions, different perspectives 
and thoughts to discover how Torah becomes part of our daily life. 
A wonderful way to learn more about the morning liturgy, meet new 
people, and share our common links of Torah and worship, prayer 
and song. A spirited, meaningful and informal Shabbat service for all 
of our members. Newcomers are always welcome (When Hebrew is 
used, it is translated or transliterated.)

Torah for Today
Learn Torah at a slow pace, spending time to truly understand the 
deeper meaning of this sacred text. No prior knowledge of Torah or 
Hebrew is required to participate. Newcomers to the class are always 
welcome.

Lessons from Our Traditions
Believe it or not, Jewish texts both ancient and modern give us
guidance on how to raise children, deal with arguments with our 
spouses, how to handle conflicts, and even how to survive toxic 
people in our lives. Join THIS class discussion with Rabbi Shalhevet 
and you WILL believe it. And you will begin to live a happier and 
freer life if you choose to. It’s all in your hands. Give it a try.

Ongoing Adult Education with Rabbi Shalhevet
alternating Wednesdays at 11:30 AM



Welcome New Members
Eileen Cohen
Sharon Siegel

Paula Halpern
Lindsay and Jacob Sigel

Ian and Mia Clar
Cara and Adam Ross

Michelle and Ronan Monsef
Dara and Jeremy Melnick

Robert and Heather Solomon

Do you remember the joy of summer 
break as a kid? The days were so long they 
lasted until evening. Lightning bugs lit 
up the night sky. And time just seemed to 
pass slower and more calmly.  Some of us 
took family vacations. Some of us stayed 
home and took day trips to the local pool 
or playground. Some of us went to day 
camp or sleepaway camp. Being that I was 
blessed to have parents who were public 

school teachers, I did all of these activities during my childhood 
summers. Different summers had us doing different things. While 
I have amazing memories of all of these, my absolute favorite was 
sleepaway summer camp. 
They call camp “the bubble.” And it’s for a very good reason. 
Inside camp is a different world. One where most people don’t wear 
watches, nobody carries a phone, and we all simply move in the 
communal wave of time. Somehow, almost magically, there is huge 
growth in individualism as well. There are personal choices to be 
had, decisions to be made, and individual experiences too.
In this way, camp creates a communal space that is both individually 
nurturing and beautiful community building. It creates a safe haven 
from so many outside forces - the news, school, work, or social 
judgementalism, societal pressures, and so much more. Being at 
camp feels like a weight lifted off of your shoulders. It feels like a 
warm, safe, hug on a cold winter’s night. It feels, well, like a bubble.  
What makes this bubble possible? 
I’m going to focus on Jewish Summer camps for the most part, but 
in reality, even those non-religious summer camps were often built 
on the Jewish values of early summer camps. Sleep away summer 
camping became a “Jewish” thing around the turn of the century 
(1893-1902 ish) because of antisemitism and overcrowded conditions 
in tenement housing on the Lower East Side. Jews were being turned 
away from many vacationing opportunities as well as being crowded 
into areas that were ripe with Polio and other diseases. The first two 
New York Jewish Summer camps, Camp Lehman and Surprise Lake 
Camp, were charity camps sponsored by Jewish organizations for 
lower income Jewish families and children. They held the purpose 
of both protecting our jewish children from Polio and shielding them 
from antisemitism, with the added goal of helping them to assimilate 
into American society by teaching baseball and introducing them to 
“American” foods. 
Nowadays, a Jewish summer camp still shields our children from 
antisemitism sadly. Where else can our Jewish children go and we 
can be sure that they will not see a swastika in a bathroom stall? 

Where else can they belt out Oseh Shalom without anyone  
screaming that Israel is an apartheid, colonialist state? It’s so so sad, 
but it’s true. 
Our summer camps, contrary to their original purpose, do not attempt 
to assimilate our children into American culture, but rather, changing 
with the time, they are safe spaces for them to explore their Judaism. 
They can grapple with their own concept of God and know that they 
will not be judged. They can enjoy Shabbat in their own way and feel 
fully refreshed for the week to come.
Our camps do this because they make a conscious effort to do so.
So, the important question for those of us who cannot spend 
our entire summers at camp is, how do we make this bubble for 
ourselves this summer?
And the answer is, we must make a conscious effort to do so. 
We must seek out people with whom we are comfortable and know 
will not judge us and we must carefully not judge anyone else. We 
must make space for each other. We must take stock of what is 
really important and put our phones away in favor of face to face 
communication and connection. 
While the school year will be over, our synagogue does not close 
its doors during the summer. God does not take summer vacation. 
If you need a place to experience the joy of Shabbat, we are here. If 
you need a place to know that there is no judgment. We are here. If 
you need a place to get away and recharge. We are here. So please, 
when you need a bubble, know that you have Camp North Shore 
Synagogue here to embrace you.

Rabbi Jaimee Shalhevet
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From the Rabbi’s Desk
Rabbi Jaimee Shalhevet

WWeeddnneessddaayyss  
SSttaarrttiinngg  iinn  NNoovveemmbbeerr    

FFrroomm  66::3300--88::0000  PPMM  
FFrreeee  ffoorr  NNSSSS  mmeemmbbeerrss  

NNoonn--mmeemmbbeerrss  $$118800  



From May 18th through the 24th I had 
the pleasure of attending the Cantors 
Assembly Conference in Galloway, NJ 
at the Seaview Hotel and Resorts. It is 
always a great opportunity for me to be 
among my colleagues and friends making 
music together, joining and learning 
together in sessions. I can only describe 
it as an overall feeling of joy when 150 
plus cantors join together in song, singing 

melodies old and new together. You know that feeling. You turn on 
your favorite station or song list, (mine is Jewish Rock Radio, an 
online Jewish Music station run by Rick Recht) Maybe it’s a Billy 
Joel song, maybe Queen, or Hercules Smith, and suddenly you are 
transported to the past and a beautiful memory as if it happened 
yesterday. Music has the ability to create and form memories and 
the power to bring that memory into focus. “Music has a prominent 
role in the everyday life of many people. Whether it is for recreation, 
distraction or mood enhancement, a lot of people listen to music 
from early in the morning until late at night, especially since the 
invention of radio and recordings. Because of its near ubiquity, 
music has been identified as important in the construction of 
autobiographical memories and thus for making judgements about 
oneself and others.” (Source: National Institute of Health)
For many of us that is what happens when we come to the 
Synagogue and hear a chanted prayer, or sing along with a 
congregational melody. The prayers and their melody may transport 
us to another time when we were sitting in Shul. You can walk into 
any Synagogue in the world, even Israel, and you will hear a familiar 
melody and can participate in the service and feel comfortable when 
you are there. 
Jewish prayer has always been associated with music. We learn our 
Hebrew letters through song. Today you can probably recognize 
Debbie Friedman’s (z”l) melody used to teach the Alef, Bet, and 
prior to that there were other melodies utilized to teach the Hebrew 
letters. It is also the same for those of us who are Hazzanim. I know 
that when I sing a traditional melody I am transported back to my 
Synagogue, Rodeph Shalom in Bridgeport, CT and to be able to 
listen to my Cantor, Y’Shaya Grama (z”l) sing the prayers again 
would be a gift. There are many times I am singing on the Bima 

and I hear his voice in my head, and feel his presence, as if I could 
turn around and he would be there next to me singing the prayers 
along with me in his powerful dramatic, operatic tenor voice. Those 
melodies that many of us hold on to are what bring us a sense of 
comfort. They bring us those warm memories of going to synagogue 
with our parents, our grandparents, our friends.
A great example of this strong sense of memory in the Synagogue 
is during the Kol Nidre. Everyone knows the melody. “The melody 
that stirs the heart of Ashkenazic Jews is of unknown origin, but is 
part of a body of music known as “MiSinai melodies” that emerged 
in Germany between the 11th and 15th centuries. “MiSinai” literally 
means ‘from Sinai.” Of course, we know that none of these tunes 
came from anywhere in the Middle East, but the hold they have had 
on Ashkenazic Jews has made them as venerated as if the “came 
down from the mountain.” (Source: Sounds of Kol Nidre).
As we look at the memories our music evokes, where does this leave 
room for new melodies? If we are open to musical possibilities, new 
music can create new memories and help us to potentially look at a 
prayer in a completely different way. What are your earliest musical 
memories? Or, if you’re of a certain age, remember back 50 years 
ago to the melodies that began right here at North Shore. How have 
they changed? How are they the same? I’d love to have a discussion 
about it.
We should all look forward to listening to the music of the next 50 
years and beyond. May our songs continue to blossom and grow, may 
our harmonies always be sweet, and may we continue to be together. 
L’Dor Vador – Generation to Generation, as our music continues to 
make beautiful understanding and memories together as a community. 

Hazzan Steve Hevenstone

Cantor’s Notes
Cantor Steven Hevenstone
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DO YOU PLAY A MUSICAL INSTRUMENT?
Join our Shabbat Band! Share your talent and  
come play your Instrument at one of our  
Musical or Family Shabbat Services.  
We look forward to you joining our band.

For more information contact
office@northshoresynagogue.org

ClarinetSaxophoneCelloViolinViolaTORAH PORTIONS
Month of July

	 7/5 	 Chukat	 Numbers 	 16:1-18:32			 
	 7/12 	 Balak	 Numbers 	 19:1-22:1
	 7/19 	 Pinchas	 Numbers 	 22:2-25:9			 
	 7/26 	 Matot-Masei	 Numbers 	 25:10-30:1
	 Month of August
	 8/2 	 Devarim	 Numbers 	 30:2-32:42, 33:1-36:13
	 8/9 	 Vaetchanan	 Deuteronomy 	 1:1-3:22	
	 8/16	 Eikev	 Deuteronomy 	 3:23-7:11		
	 8/23	 Re’eh	 Deuteronomy 	 7:12-11:25
	 8/30	 Shoftim	 Deuteronomy	 11:26-16:17
	 Month of September
	 9/6	 Ki Teitzei	 Deuteronomy 	 16:18-21:9
	 9/13	 Ki Tavo	 Deuteronomy 	 21:10-25:19
	 9/20	 Nitzavim	 Deuteronomy 	 26:1-29:8
	 9/27	 Vayeilech	 Deuteronomy 	 29:9-30:20, 31:1-31:30



As I step into the role of President of 
North Shore Synagogue on July 1st, I am 
filled with gratitude and excitement for 
the opportunity to serve this vibrant and 
welcoming community. Our synagogue has 
long been a place where tradition meets 
innovation, and spirituality is woven into 
the fabric of our daily lives. As we embark 
on a new fiscal year, I look forward to 
building upon this foundation, fostering 

deeper connections, and continuing to create a space where every 
member feels at home.
At North Shore Synagogue, community is at the heart of all we 
do. Whether it is through our engaging events, Mitzvah Mondays, 
senior brunches, life long learning programs, educational classes 
or NOSHTY youth group programs, we have something for 
everyone. Our inclusive worship services, that cater to all ages and 
backgrounds, strive to create an environment where everyone feels 
valued and connected. Working with our community exemplifies 
our commitment to standing together in the face of challenges and 
celebrating our shared heritage.  
Spiritual growth is a lifelong journey, and at North Shore Synagogue, 
we are dedicated to supporting each individual’s path. Through our 

diverse worship services, including traditional Erev Shabbat, Tot 
Shabbat, Musical Shabbat and our enriching Torah study sessions, 
provides opportunities for reflection, learning, and connection. Our 
clergy-led programs, such as “Torah for Today” and “Lessons from 
our Traditions,” invite members to explore the depths of our faith and 
find meaning in our shared rituals.  
Our synagogue offers a wide array of programs designed to engage 
members of all ages and interests. From educational classes and 
book clubs to social action initiatives and cultural events, there is 
something for everyone. This year, we look forward to continuing 
our tradition of excellence in programming, with events like our 
Thanksgiving Cook-a-Thon, Purim Carnival, and Second Night 
Seder, which not only bring joy, but also strengthen our sense of 
community and purpose.  
As we enter this new chapter, I am inspired by the dedication and 
passion of our members, clergy and staff. Together, we will continue 
to build a synagogue that is a beacon of warmth, learning, and 
service. I invite each of you to join us in this journey, to participate in 
our programs, and to contribute your unique voice to our collective 
story. Let us move forward with a shared commitment to community, 
spirituality, and meaningful programming.

	 Ginny McNulty

As we begin a new year, we turn inward to reflect on our past year 
and to make goals for the upcoming year. In that spirit, I invite 
you to listen to your “still small voice” and this year deepen your 
connection with North Shore Synagogue and get more involved. 
As we look toward the year 5786, we recognize that synagogues are 
not just a place for worship. They are a house for the Jewish people 
and a space that continues to respond and help people reconnect in 
the ever-changing world. 
The new year offers each of us a fresh opportunity to shape our lives, 
families, future generations and community in a meaningful way. 
North Shore Synagogue is here for you, offering support, direction, 
education, spirituality and community. 
As we prepare for the High Holy Days, Rosh Hashanah and Yom 
Kippur, we think about a season of new beginnings and change. It is 
a season where we celebrate a new Jewish year, a season where our 
children start a new year of school, a time where our season changes, 
and a season of new infinite possibilities. Choose this year’s “new 
beginning” and resolution to find one small way to get more involved 
in your synagogue community. Although change is not easy, I invite 
you to help me embrace change, and to incorporate a little more of 
North Shore Synagogue into your routine. 
At North Shore Synagogue we have something for everyone. 
•	� Friday Night Shabbat Services – Join us for an uplifting service 

and stay afterward to schmooze over coffee, tea, and dessert.
•	� Saturday Morning Torah Study and Prayer – Enjoy a bagel and 

coffee, dive into deep conversation about the weekly Torah portion, 
and stay for a brief prayer service.

•	� Programs, Classes, and Events – Participate in enriching offerings 
led by our clergy or guest speakers.

•	� Mitzvah Programs – Engage in meaningful acts of kindness such as 
making sandwiches for those in shelters, collecting items for food 

pantries, making blankets for infusion patients, and much more.
•	� Committees – Get involved in shaping synagogue life by joining 

one of our standing committees–Events, Lifelong Learning, 
Membership, Mitzvah, Social Justice–or any other area of interest.

At North Shore Synagogue we offer both in person and hybrid 
services, classes and programs. Many of us have become more 
comfortable participating from home, and tuning in from our 
kitchen table or couch to the various programs NSS has to offer. 
While virtual options have provided a valuable accessibility and 
convenience, nothing compares to the experience of being together in 
person and coming together as one community. 
There is something truly special and incredibly rewarding about 
greeting someone face-to-face with a heartfelt “Shabbat Shalom,” 
joining voices in communal prayer, enjoying a cup of coffee, or 
participating in a Mitzvah Project with shared purpose. This sense of 
connection is something we all yearn for and being alongside your 
NSS family of congregants creates a unique “feel good” feeling. I 
encourage you to give it a try. Share in the spiritual energy and you 
will experience the awe and wonder of being a part of a community. 
I encourage you to consider making North Shore Synagogue a bigger 
part of your daily, weekly, or monthly life. I invite you to get more 
involved and brainstorm with me. What would you like to see in your 
synagogue community moving forward? How can we help you form 
a deeper connection? What do you or your family enjoy participating 
in? What would interest you to get more involved in?
One of my personal goals this year is to get more congregant 
involvement and I hope that together, with your help, we can make 
this a reality.
Come as you are and discover a community that embraces you, 
supports you, and grows with you.

Jacquelynn Golub
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A Message from the President
Ginny McNulty

A Message from Executive Director 
Jacquelynn Golub



Mazel tov to Andy Morganstern on the Bat Mitzvah of his 
granddaughter Zoey Kornblau.

Mazel tov to Anne and Jay Fishbein on the birth of their 
granddaughter Kaia Ford Margolis. Proud parents Lawrence and Zena 
Margolis and big sister Mila Lou. 

Mazel tov to Debbie and David Shapiro on the birth of their 
granddaughter Jane Olivia Shapiro. Proud parents are Ben and 
Hannah Shapiro.

Mazel Tov to Ruth and Larry Berland on the marriage of their 
daughter Alyssa Berland to Seth Kornfeld.

Mazel Tov to Audrey Barnett on the marriage of her 
granddaughter Alyssa Berland to Seth Kornfeld.

Mazel Tov to Debra Bandman on the engagement of her son 
Michael Sandberg to Cari Covell.

Allen Serper: husband of Sheila Serper; father of Lauren  
(Peter) and Mark (Joanna); grandfather of Matthew, Jacob, Noah 
and Gracie. 

Melodie Elson: daughter of Beverly Elson; wife of Howard 
Goodman; mother of Aleah; sister of Glenn (Heidi) and Chad 
(Shulamit); aunt of Yakov, Benji, Shaul, and Tuvia; great-aunt of 
Ayala, Talia, and Liora.

Susan Rispler: mother of Dean (Lucy) Rispler.

Roger Shyer: husband of Susan; father of Lynda (Michael) and 
David (Kim); grandfather of Benny, Elizabeth, Emily, Natey,  
and Owen.

Ira Friedman: father of Miriam (Philip) and Ellen (Philip); 
grandfather of David (Alaina), Nathan (Megan), and Sophie; and 
great-grandfather of Arthur and Elliot.
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Keep Us Informed
Got Good News? Engagements, marriages, births, graduations, 
special accomplishments? Send your information by email to
office@northshoresynagogue.org or contact the office at
516-921-2282, so we may share your simchas with the congregation.

Please Let our Clergy Know! Current laws prevent hospitals 
from releasing names of patients.Please call the synagogue office 
when you, a family member, or a friend are in the hospital and 
would welcome a visit.

In Times of Bereavement. At office hours, we can be reached 
at 516-921-2282 ext. 8. If you wish us to officiate at the 
funeral of your loved one, please have the funeral home ensure 
our availability at the time you desire before finalizing your 
arrangements.

Condolences

Mazel Tov

Mishkan Hanefeh Bookplate ($54 per set of bookplates)
Dedicate a prayer book in memory of loved ones or in honor of 
someone special or a noteworthy occasion 

Mishkan T’filah Bookplates ($54 per bookplate)
Dedicate a prayer book in memory of loved ones or in honor of
someone special or a noteworthy occasion.

Simcha Wall Plaques (starting at $500)
Commemorate a joyous occasion.

Butterfly Wall (starting at $108)
Honor and celebrate precious moments in your child’s life. Add a
butterfly to the Gateway Wall of the Nursery School Wing.

Cemetery Plots ($5,000 per plot)
Judaism teaches us that purchasing one’s plot while still alive is  
a segulah (spiritually propitious act) for longevity, because by 
doing so one contemplates one’s own mortality and uses one’s 
time allotted on this earth more wisely. The Cemetery Committee 
is selling plots in the Synagogue’s section at Beth Moses 
Cemetery in Farmingdale. Please note maintenance at Wellwood, 
New Montefiore and Beth Moses cemeteries is provided at no 
cost. Any concerns regarding maintenance should be brought to 
our attention.

Memorial Plaques ($600 per plaque)
Remember a loved one in perpetuity with a solid bronze memorial
plaque on our Illuminated Memorial Tablet in our Sanctuary.

Oneg/Flower Sponsors (starting at $180)
Did you know you could sponsor the oneg and flowers? Do you 
have a birthday, anniversary, wedding, or simcha coming up? Let
us celebrate with you! Your contribution will help defray our cost.

To Honor and Remember

Sharing our Lives

Hello my name is Dylan Blind. I am in 
7th grade at Oyster Bay High School. I am 
becoming a Bat Mitzvah on September 6, 2025. 
My parents are Jenna, Jonathan, and Gina. 
I have 2 sisters, Scarlett and Bella. I have 5 
grandparents and their names are Susan, Wendy, 
Steven, Dennis, and Louis.

I enjoy playing lacrosse with my team on 
the mid-field position, and with my dad at the beach. I also play 
volleyball and basketball. I love traveling and going on the boat 
with my family and friends. I now have my own boat that I learned 
how to drive. I play the cello and I have won multiple medals 
for it. I also love to sing. My favorite subject in school is History 
because it is interesting to learn all the fascinating things about the 
people of our world. My favorite movie is “Mamma Mia!”

My favorite Jewish food is Matzah Ball Soup. My favorite 
Jewish holiday is Rosh Hashanah, because it is the start of a new 
beginning. To become a Bat Mitzvah means that I am a mature, 
well-behaved, involved, athletic, and intelligent girl who is ready 
to achieve greatness in the future.

Mazel Tov to our Bat Mitzvah
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Summer is finally here, and the children couldn’t be more 
excited! One of our favorite things about this season is enjoying 
the beautiful weather and spending extra time playing on the 
playground.
This time of year also brings magical moments in the classroom. 
We’ve been learning all about caterpillars and their incredible 
transformation into butterflies. 
The children were fascinated 
by the cocoon stage and loved 
discovering the process of 
metamorphosis. We even had 
the chance to observe tiny 
black baby ladybugs grow into 
beautiful adult ladybugs!
One of the most exciting days 
of the season is our Butterfly 
Release Day. The children 
eagerly gather in the playground 
to set their butterflies free. In 
the days that follow, it’s not 
uncommon to see our students returning to the playground, 
searching the flowers and bushes, hoping to catch a glimpse of 
“their” butterflies stopping by to say hello.
Over the past few months, our Nursery School children have 
joyfully celebrated several meaningful holidays together.
We began with a special Passover Seder held in the gym. The 
Rabbi and Cantor shared the story of Passover, and the children 
joined in singing traditional songs and dancing. One of the 
highlights was tasting the symbolic foods on the Seder plate.
Next, we celebrated Yom Ha’atzmaut, Israel’s Independence Day. 
The children created their own Israeli flags and participated in a 
festive parade through the school halls, ending in the Sanctuary. 

Everyone wore blue to mark the occasion, adding to the spirit of 
unity and celebration. Most recently, we observed Shavuot by 
reading special stories and making themed crafts. 
We celebrated our final Tot Shabbat of the school year on May 
16th, and it was a truly special occasion. In honor of Teacher 
Appreciation Week, all of our amazing teachers joined us as we 

came together to say thank you 
for a wonderful year.
Tot Shabbat is always a 
meaningful time for our school 
community, and we love 
gathering with our families to 
sing, share stories, and welcome 
Shabbat.
Truck Day was a huge hit! 
Families joined us in the 
parking lot for a fun-filled 
morning exploring an exciting 
variety of trucks that came to 
visit. The children were thrilled 

to see and explore several types of vehicles—including fire 
trucks and different types of construction trucks. Of course the 
fan favorite was the ice cream truck! Community helpers from 
our town were on hand to introduce the children to their vehicles, 
answer questions, and even let them sit inside and honk the horns.
Our UPK children graduated in June and we couldn’t be prouder 
of all they’ve accomplished this year. They’ve grown in so many 
ways and are more than ready to take the next big step into 
Kindergarten.
While we’ll certainly miss them, we’re excited to celebrate this 
important milestone and send them off with love and pride. 
Congratulations to our amazing graduates!

Nursery School News
Jacqueline Sanchez, Director
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Youth Celebration

Religious School Registration is now open for the 2025-2026 school 
year. We are excited to once again offer our full dues paying members 
competitive tuition pricing and continue to offer an affordable Religious 
School option. In an effort to accommodate our already busy schedules, 
Religious School will be offered on Sunday, Monday or Wednesday 
(pending enrollment).

Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd Grade
Open to members and non-members with FREE tuition. Our primary 
grades’ learning program is filled with fun learning, making new friends 
and becoming a part of the Jewish community. Judaism comes alive 
with inspired instruction, joyous celebrations, cutting edge hands on 
learning, music, art, and so much more.

3rd through 7th Grade
The 3rd through 7th grade program is creative and visionary. Our 
vibrant curriculum includes state-of-the-art Jewish learning with the use 
of tablets, holiday celebrations, history, mitzvot, Israel, social action, 
tzedakah, tikkun olam, Jewish music, monthly family Shabbats, Hebrew 
reading, Torah study, prayers, blessings and so much more.

Religious School & Youth Programming
Jacquelynn Golub and Cantor Steve

NOSHTY Hibachi Night
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A Lookback at an amazing year of Mitzvahs
A recap of all the Mitzvahs that were done during the past year:
• �donating food to the Rudman Food Pantry at the Mid-Island Y in 

August, 2024
• �filling backpacks as part of a program called “Supplies for Success” 

for the school year in September
• the High Holiday food drive
• �collecting non-food items for those victims of Hurricane Milton 

and Helene
• �Our annual Thanksgiving morning Mitzvah and Food Drive. Over 

100 volunteers from our congregation came together to prepare, 
assemble and deliver over 700 complete Thanksgiving meals to 
people in need and seniors located in Nassau and Suffolk counties.

• �delivering non-perishable Thanksgiving food and blankets to 
people at the Huntington Train station

• �delivering coats, blankets, and non-perishable food to the Gerald 
Ryan Outreach Center in Wyandanch

• �donating money to the People’s Pantry of Oyster Bay for 
Thanksgiving 

• �making meals at the Ronald McDonald House for families staying 
there while their children are patients at Cohen’s Children Hospital

• �celebrating Chanukah, Purim and Passover with the residents of the 
Orchard Estates Assisted Living Center in Woodbury

• �our annual Mitzvah Day in January 2025, where 10 different 
stations were set up to participate in a variety of Mitzvot

• �making Birthday Boxes for those in need
• �Mitzvah Mondays where each time 1000 sandwiches are made 
• filling the pantry at the Sid Jacobson JCC
• �FriendsGiving Mitzvah – hosting some of our congregants over the 

age of 80 and serving them a turkey feast at lunchtime.

Thank you to:
After many years of being co-chair of the Mitzvah Committee, Ilene 
Zelniker will be stepping down but will stay on as a member of the 
Committee. Thank you, Ilene, for all of your years of service with 
planning, organizing and executing many worthwhile Mitzvahs. All 
your hard work was greatly appreciated! We look forward to your 
continuing help and being an active member of the Committee.
Marcia Kimbarow has been a truly outstanding member of the 
Mitzvah Committee for many years. She organized and participated 
in countless Mitzvahs with boundless energy and enthusiasm and 
has been an incredible committee member and team player in every 
respect. She and her husband Alan are moving to Florida in June 
and we want to wish them all the best in their new home and life 
in the Sunshine State!! They will be greatly missed at North Shore 
Synagogue and some lucky congregation in Florida will be the 
beneficiary of their great commitment to tikkun olam!!
HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!!!

Visit to Orchard Estates

Mitzvah Goreret Mitzvah
one good deed leads to another

Interested in Participating?
Interested in participating in our Mitzvah Committee and helping 
with our many mitzvahs? Please contact the Mitzvah Committee 
through our Main Office.
Donations to our Mitzvah Fund to celebrate or commemorate 
a special event in your life or to honor someone’s memory is 
always appreciated and helps support the mitzvah program here  
at North Shore.

On Friday, April 11 volunteers from the Mitzvah Committee 
and the congregation (both youth and adult) as well as Rabbi 
Shalhevet and Cantor Hevenstone came together to celebrate 
Passover with the residents of Orchard Estates Assisted Living 
in Woodbury. Our volunteers helped the residents decorate 
tambourines for the holiday. Tambourines symbolize celebration 
and joy as Miriam (sister of Moses) lead the women joyfully 
celebrating the liberation from oppression and the miracle of 
the Exodus from Egypt. Cantor Hevenstone led our volunteers 
and the residents in singing favorite Passover songs. It was a 
wonderful Mitzvah as the residents all enjoyed celebrating the 
upcoming Passover holiday.

Mitzvah Mondays
On both April 7th and May 5th from 6:30 to 7:30 PM (the first 
Monday of the month), congregants of all ages gathered in the 
Youth Lounge to make and assemble 1000 American cheese 
sandwiches. The enthusiasm from all of the volunteers helping 
to do this important Mitzvah could be felt throughout the room! 
Many thanks to Marcia Kimbarow and Julie Kessler for helping 
to set up these mitzvahs.  These sandwiches were picked up by 
Life’s Angels; a 501c non-profit corporation created to help make 
a difference in the lives of those less fortunate. One half of the 
sandwiches were delivered to the Mercy Soup Kitchen Food Bank 
in Wyandanch and the other half to a homeless shelter in Queens. 
Thank you to Wonder Bread and All Round Foods, our 
congregants Glen Wolther and Donna Rosen, for donating the 
bread for this Mitzvah. Thank you to YOU, all of our families 
that have participated in this new initiative, which began February 
2025. We look forward to continuing these Mitzvah programs in 
the fall. 

NSS Helped to Fill the Pantry
In March, the Mitzvah Committee collected food donated by 
our congregants to help “fill the pantry” at the Sid Jacobson 
JCC in Roslyn. This pantry is also known as the Community 
Needs Bank. It is open to all in need. Many thanks to Marcia 
Kimbarow for delivering the food to the JCC.
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Get Involved By Volunteering
The North Shore Synagogue Board of Trustees is seeking 
congregant volunteers to join the following committees:

•	 Fundraising
•	 Nursery School
•	 Membership
•	 Mitzvah / Caring
•	 Social Justice
•	 Marketing & Social Media
•	 Youth Learning and Engagement

Please contact Jacquelynn Golub (516.921.2282 ext. 106) or 
Ginny McNulty (ext. 190) at your earliest convenience.
Join your Board of Trustees in making NSS better everyday!

The Lifelong Learning Committee is wrapping up an exciting 
year of multiple programs geared to all ages.

–May 4, offered a screening of “Israel Swings for Gold” 
(rated 6/7/10 on IMDB), the uplifting, funny and informative 
documentary about the first Israeli baseball team to make it to, 
and first ever to participate in a team sport in, the Olympics. A 
Q&A with the team’s catcher, Tal Erel, and one of the team’s 
pitcher’s, Alex Katz, followed. Attendees couldn’t stop asking 
these players questions!!! An athletic clinic with NSS Religious 
School kids was conducted by Tal and Alex. The students 
LOVED it!!! Bagels, schmeer and light snacks were enjoyed by 
all. The event was co-hosted by the Lifelong Learning Committee 
and Brotherhood. 

–May 7, local Plainview author, Brad Kolodny, who wowed us 
last year with his discussion of his first book, The Jews of Long 
Island: 1705-1918, was on hand to discuss his second book, 
Seeking Sanctuary. A robust Q&A followed, and lots of “Jewish 
geography” questions ensued.

–May 18, saw the third installment of North Shore Synagogue’s 
newly launched Book Club, showcasing local Long Island author, 
Meryl Ain. Meryl discussed her book, The Shadows We Carry, 

with a very engaged group. Breakfast nosh was enjoyed by all.

–June 11, local music maven, Ned Dorman, swept us all off to 
enjoy “Sounds of Music” and teach us all about “The Golden Age 
of, Broadway”. Much singing and enjoyment followed, buoyed 
by a delicious, light dinner.

–June 17, a lens on rising antisemitism on college campuses 
came into sharp focus with our screening of the film, October 
8, directed by Wendy Sachs, newly available privately after a 
recent run in local movie theaters. The film offers a searing look 
at that eruption, that started the day after Hamas’ heinous attack 
on Israel on October 7th. A taped discussion of the making of the 
film with the director followed the screening. Movie nosh was 
served. 

The Lifelong Learning Committee is already hard at work trying 
to top our programming for 2025-2026. We’re already planning 
programs and events to engage every age group in our Kehilla 
Kadosh. That’s why it’s called “lifelong” learning!!!

ALL ARE WELCOME! Please join us for all or any of these 
events! Watch our weekly “Happenings” for more information 
on other exciting opportunities to schmooze and learn b’yachad, 
together!!!

LifeLong Learning Committee 
Susan Kopech Committee Chair

COLLEGE CONNECTION
We are in the process of bringing our list of college students up-to-date for the 2025-2026 year. If 
your child is currently in college or entering in the fall (undergraduate, graduate, medical or law) 
please fill out and return this form so we may keep in touch with them during the year. We send 
packages for Rosh Hashanah, Chanukah, Purim and Passover. Interesting in helping out? Have 
questions? Contact us at 516.921.2282 x100 or email us at office@northshoresynagogue.org.

Student:_______________________________________________  College:____________________________________________

Mailing Address: _ _________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone:_________________________________________________ Email:_____________________________________________

Graduation Date: ________________________________________ Birth Date:_ ________________________________________

Return to: North Shore Synagogue - Main Office - 83 Muttontown Eastwoods Road, Syosset, NY 11791

Amazing to be able to celebrate our founding member Ira 
Friedman just a few weeks ago for his 100th birthday. He passed 
away recently and we were honored to be able to see him smile 
and enjoy his family and friends. May his memory forever be a 
blessing.
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North Shore Synagogue Sisterhood and Brotherhood offer many opportunities for socializing, camaraderie, Tikkun 
Olam and so much more. For a nominal cost, which includes a paid-up membership dinner, it’s the best deal in town! 
Contact the synagogue office today at 516.921.2282.

As we wrap up the 2024–2025 year at North Shore Synagogue, we extend our heartfelt thanks to our incredible board and dedicated 
members. Your continued support and enthusiasm are deeply appreciated!
This past month, we hosted our signature event, the Women’s Seder—a truly special evening. Rabbi Shalhevet, joined by congregant Debbie 
Shapiro on drums and Mindy on piano, led a meaningful and spiritual Seder for a large and engaged group of women. A big thank you to The 
Standard of North Shore for the delicious food that helped make the night so memorable.
On May 1, we gathered for a sold-out cooking class at What’s Cooking in Oyster Bay, with a waiting list to boot! Attendees prepared and 
enjoyed a Mediterranean feast. The event was a hit—we’re already looking forward to hosting a sushi night next spring!
Throughout the year, we’ve enjoyed a variety of well-attended programs including chair yoga, bracelet making, a Sip & Shop at Madison 
Niche, and Rosh Chodesh gatherings. Looking ahead, we’re excited to expand our offerings with new ideas like a honey tasting night and 
Scrubzbody Girls’ night, while bringing back favorites like Mezuzah glass making.
We’re eager to begin planning for 2025–2026 and welcome your suggestions for future events. Stay tuned for updates via email and the 
Shalom! Wishing everyone a happy, healthy, and safe summer—we can’t wait to see you in the fall!

Sisterhood Scoop
Janet Cohen, Carol Fisher, Donna Gelber, Sisterhood Co-Presidents

Brotherhood and Sisterhood
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This is a joint effort of all the arms 
of North Shore Synagogue in 
conjunction with TANS (Tikkun 
Alliance of the North Shore).

Patrice Grossman and Ilene Zelniker
PROGRAM CO-CHAIRS

Thank You!

NEIGHBORS
HELPING
NEIGHBORS

Please return filled bags to
North Shore Synagogue.

There are families on Long Island 
who desperately need our help...

Please drop off your
NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEMS

(Kindly check expiration dates on all items!)

All food will be donated to the Sid Jacobson JCC Food Bank.

North Shore Synagogue 83 Muttontown Eastwoods Road, Syosset, NY 11791 
Phone: 516-921-2282  •  Fax: 516-921-2393
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SCHEDULE OF SERVICES
S’LICHOT SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 13
S’lichot Service....................................................................................................... 7:00 PM
S’lichot Concert..................................................................................................... 8:30 PM
EREV ROSH HASHANAH MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 22
Rosh Hashanah Dinner (RSVP Required)......................................................... 6:30 PM
Erev Rosh Hashanah Service with light oneg.................................................... 8:00 PM
ROSH HASHANAH DAY 1 TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 23
Morning Service..................................................................................................10:00 AM
Ark will be open for personal reflection............................................................. 1:00 PM
Family Service: 1st Grade & younger................................................................. 1:30 PM
Family Service: Grades 2-6................................................................................... 2:30 PM
ROSH HASHANAH DAY 2 WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24
Service at Thedore Roosevelt Memorial Park..................................................10:00 AM
Tashlich................................................................................................................. 12:00 PM 
(immediately following Service at Theodore Roosevelt Memorial Park)
SHABBAT SHUVAH - Sabbath of Repentance FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 26
Shabbat Service...................................................................................................... 7:30 PM
CEMETERY MEMORIAL SERVICE SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 28
Service to be held at Beth Moses Cemetery (NSS Section)........................... 12:30 PM
EREV YOM KIPPUR - KOL NIDRE WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 1
Service..................................................................................................................... 8:00 PM
YOM KIPPUR DAY THURSDAY, OCTOBER 2
Service.....................................................................................................................9:30 AM
Yom Kippur Study................................................................................................. 1:00 PM
Ark will be open for personal reflection............................................................. 1:00 PM
Family Service: 1st Grade and yonger................................................................ 1:30 PM
Family Service: Grades 2-6................................................................................... 2:30 PM
Yizkor...................................................................................................................... 4:00 PM
Afternoon and Concluding Service.................................................................... 4:45 PM
Break-fast immediately following services (RSVP Required)

Members in good standing will receive High Holy Day tickets 
approximately three weeks before the High Holy Days. Additional 
tickets may be purchased for non-members ($540.00) and for 
immediate family members (parent, sibling, grandparent, child, 
grandchild, son-in-law, daughter-in-law- $154.00). Children who are 
10 and under and full-time college students may attend without charge. 
College students will be asked to show their student ID.

CHILDREN AND FAMILY HIGH HOLY DAY SERVICES

Our Children and Family Services on the High Holy Days 
are intended to create age appropriate, prayerful and warm 
environments from the youngest children through our children 
in sixth grade. It is our hope that older students will join their 
parents in the sanctuary for the adult service as we feel that this 
is the most age appropriate and educational option for them. 
Tot Services (1st Grade and younger) are at 1:30 PM and Family 
Services (Grades 2-6) are at 2:30 PM on both Rosh Hashanah and 
Yom Kippur.

HIGH HOLY DAY BABYSITTING
Want to attend services and need someone to watch your 
child(ren)? We have complimentary babysitting provided by our 
amazing Nursery School staff (available for children 2-11 years 
old.) You must pre-register to be guaranteed a spot.
Babysitting is offered at the following services:
•Rosh Hashanah Morning Day one
•Yom Kippur Morning Service
Please fill out and return the form enclosed in your ticket mailing or 
you can contact the main office at office@northshoresynagogue.org 

High Holy Days at North Shore Synagogue
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I hereby authorize NORTH SHORE SYNAGOGUE, 83 Muttontown Eastwoods Road, Syosset, NY 11791 to supply and maintain permanently on 
your Illuminated Bronze Memorial Tablet a solid bronze nameplate in the size indicated above, in memory of: 

I wish to be notified and have the light be lit on the  _____  Hebrew   _____ English date each year. 

It is mutually agreed that each year, on the yahrzeit of the departed and on other appropriate occasions in accordance with Jewish custom, a light 
will be kindled at the nameplate and on such occasions, a Memorial Prayer will also be said. Payment must be received prior to NSS placing the order. 
Please allow 8 weeks for the plaque’s arrival. Once received, you will be notified and will have the option to set up a date for its dedication at a Friday 
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 Charge my credit card. I understand a 3% administrative fee is applied to all credit card charges. 
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Name on Credit Card   Billing Address:  

Phone       Email:    
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FUNDRAISER
SUMMER OUTING
FUNDRAISER
SUMMER OUTING

NORTH SHORE SYNAGOGUE’S ANNUAL

GOLF INCLUDES: 
18 holes of golf, snacks and drinks 
along the course, raffles and 
performance prizes.

PICKLEBALL INCLUDES:
Day of Tennis or Pickleball, snacks 
and drinks on the court.
For those who begin before 12 PM, 
breakfast and lunch at the halfway 
house are included.

CARD/GAMES INCLUDE: 
Day of cards/games, snacks and 
drinks tableside.

11:00 AM Arrival
Golf & Pickleball 

(Shot Gun at 1:00 PM)
2:00 PM Card/Games begin
6:00 PM Cocktails & Dinner 

$400 per golfer 
Foursome - $1,400
$250 per pickleball  

player 
$154 per card/game player

$136 per dinner guest
All packages include open bar, passed 
hors d’oeuvres, buffet dinner, raffles, live 
entertainment, and more.

CANASTA

G
A

M
ES

MAHJO
N

G

Golf, Pickleball & Card Table GamesGolf, Pickleball & Card Table Games

$25,000 
CASH

HOLE-IN-ONE 

CONTEST
WITH 3  

BONUS PRIZES 

scan to  
register

WOODSIDE CLUB
225 Muttontown Eastwoods Road, Syosset16

July

SPONSOR THIS EVENT!
All Day Sponsor $10,000 
(includes 8 golfers)
Dinner Sponsor  $5,400 
(includes 4 golfers)
Golf Cart Sponsor $3,600 
(includes 2 golfers)
Lunch Sponsor $3,000 
(includes 2 golfers)
Breakfast Sponsor $1,800 
(includes 1 golfer)
Welcome Table Sponsor $1,800 
(includes 1 golfer)
Music & Entertainment $1,800 
(includes 1 golfer)
Snack Cart Sponsor  $1,000
Putting Green Sponsor $750
Hole Sponsor $500
Game Table Sponsor $360
Driving Range Sponsor $180
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Membership Apprecitation Night
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Family Bingo Night
Our recent Family Bingo Night at the temple was a huge hit! A joyful evening full of laughter, friendly 
competition, and community connection. Congregants of all ages gathered for an evening filled with laughter, 
friendly competition, and community spirit. With plenty of prizes, snacks, and lots of “Bingo!” shouts, everyone 
had a blast. It was a relaxed and festive atmosphere where families bonded, kids had a blast, and everyone shared 
in the fun. Thank you to all who joined us—it was truly a night to remember, and we can’t wait to do it again!



21
NORTH SHORE SYNAGOGUE SHALOM

Second Night Passover Seder
Our Second Night Community Seder was filled with congregants, family, and friends. Everyone enjoyed a lovely 
evening filled with song, prayer, a skit and and a festive meal. Elijah didn’t show up, but Moses and Miriam did 
come to join in the fun!
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Model Matza Factory Visit
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Israel Swings For Gold

Yom Hashoah
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Mitzvah Monday

Ned Dorman Music EventOctober 8th Screening
Thank you to Ned Dorman for joining us again 
for the third year in a row bringing North Shore 
Synagogue another wonderful Music Appreciation 
Program! Everyone enjoyed learning about the great 
music that has come from the success of The Golden 
Age, Broadway. Thank you to the Lifelong Learning 
Committee for sponsoring our evening.

About 100 people joined together for a powerful 
screening of the acclaimed October 8th film. Now, 
more than ever, we must stand together, proud of 
our Judaism and in defense of our right to live in 
our ancestral homeland.
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RABBI SHALHEVET’S 
DISCRETIONARY FUND
General Donation
Susan Kopech & Donald 
Lubowich
Marcia & Alan Kimbarow
Fran & David Stein
Jack Libert
In honor of
Herman Navon
  Evelyn & Peter Regan
Ira Friedman
  Ellen & Norman Weingart
The birth of Jane Olivia Shapiro
  Marcia & Alan Kimbarow
The birth of Kaia Ford Margolis
  Marcia & Alan Kimbarow
The Bat Mitzvah of Emma 
Tramposch
  Stefanie & James Tramposch
Emanual and Marina Cacicia
  Evelyn & Peter Regan
Melanie Cohen
  Beverly & Ira Gersfeld
In memory of  
William Potter
  Nathan Pepper
Kenneth Fisher
  Carol & Scott Fisher
  Debbie & David Shapiro
  Anne & Jay Fishbein
  Susan & Dan Naftol
Robert Pepper
  Nathan Pepper
Gary Sanford
  Marcie Todd
Allen Serper
  Sheila Serper
  Carole & Jacques Wolfner

CANTOR HEVENSTONE’S 
DISCRETIONARY FUND
General Donation
Marcia & Alan Kimbarow
In honor of
Your successful concert
  Susan Kopech & Donald 		
	 Lubowich
The Bat Mitzvah of Emma 
Tramposch
  Stefanie & James Tramposch

In memory of
Evelyn Levine
  Laura & Michael Levine

CHARLES J. BARNETT 
FRIDAY NIGHT MUSIC FUND
In honor of
The Marriage of Alyssa Berland to 
Seth Kornfeld
  Audrey Barnett

JAY LITZMAN MEMORIAL 
TORAH STUDY &
SERVICE-IN-THE-ROUND 
FUND
General Donation
Iris & Joel Yohai
In honor of
The birth of Jane Olivia Shapiro
  Anne & Jay Fishbein
The Bar Mitzvah of Bradley 
Zelniker
  Susan Kopech & Donald 		
	 Lubowich
The birth of Kaia Ford Margolis
  Susan Kopech & Donald 		
	 Lubowich
The wedding Anniversary of Jane 
and Wayne Zirkin
  Susan Kopech & Donald 		
	 Lubowich
In memory of
Jay Litzman
  Phyllis Levy
  Jane & Wayne Zirkin
Abraham Feinberg
  Susan Galland
Bernd Gottfried
  Bob Gottfried

LIFELONG LEARNING FUND
In memory of
Kenneth Fisher
  Susan Kopech & Donald 		
	 Lubowich
In honor of
The birth of Kaia Ford Margolis
  Denise & Robert Schreiber

MARTIN H. BIRNBAUM 
FEED-THE-NEEDY FUND
In honor of
The birth of Jane Olivia Shapiro
  Denise & Robert Schreiber

 

MARTIN H. BIRNBAUM 
FEED-THE-NEEDY FUND
In honor of
The birth of Jane Olivia Shapiro
  Denise & Robert Schreiber

MICHAEL DREISIGER 
MEMORIAL FUND FOR
HIGH HOLY DAY MUSIC
In honor of
The birth of Kaia Ford Margolis
  Pam Dreisiger
  Janet & Mitchell Cohen
  Ginny McNulty & Joel Small
  Debbie & David Shapiro
The birth of Jane Olivia Shaprio
  Ginny McNulty & Joel Small
The birth of Isabelle 
  Ginny McNulty & Joel Small
  Janet & Mitchell Cohen
  Pam Dreisiger
Ira Friedman’s 100th Birthday
   Marsha & Ted Choate
The speedy recovery of Sondra 
Cardno
  Pam Dreisiger 
The speedy recovery of Brian 
Golub
  Pam Dreisiger
The healing of Amy Dreisiger
  Janet & Mitchell Cohen
The birth of Asher Benjamin
  Pam Dreisiger
In memory of
Michael Tweedy
  Pam Dreisiger
Goldie and Stanley Miller
   Susan & Dan Naftol
Kenneth Fisher
  Pam Dreisiger
  Janet & Mitchell Cohen
Donald Glick
  Pam Dreisiger

MITZVAH/CARING/
ENVIRONMENTAL FUND
In honor of
The Bar Mitzvah of  
Bradley Zelniker
  Cherryl Sweberg
The speedy recovery of  
Sondra Cardno
  Marcia & Alan Kimbarow
 

The birth of Isabelle 
  Patrice & Dan Grossman
In memory of
Kenneth Fisher
  Emily & Adam DeVito
  Patrice & Dan Grossman
Gary Sanford
  Patrice & Dan Grossman
Louise Polner
  Patrice & Dan Grossman

THE NATHAN & FLORENCE 
HENIN MEMORIAL FUND
In honor of
The birth of Cole Reid
  Sherry & Larry Henin
Emily Giambrone performing at 
Carnegie Hall
  Sherry & Larry Henin
The birth of Jane Olivia Shapiro
  Sherry & Larry Henin
In memory of
Kenneth Fisher
  Sherry & Larry Henin

NORTH SHORE 
SYNAGOGUE FUND
General Donation
Donna Rosen & Glen Wolther
In honor of
Mason Last
  Paula & George Akst
The Bar Mitzvah of Bradley 
Zekniker
  Caroline & Jordan Zelniker

NURSERY SCHOOL FUND
In memory of
Kenneth Fisher
  Anita Brijmohan

ONEG AND FLOWER FUND
In honor of
The Bar Mtizvah of Jason 
Eisenberg
  Beata and Mark Eisenberg
The AufRuf og Rachel Moskowitz 
and Alec Buchholtz
  Amy Stein & Michael 		
	 Moskowitz
In memory of
Rose Berger
  Susan Rispler
Ben Ribak
  Roberta Feld

Donations
March 24, 2025– June 17, 2025

We appreciate the thoughtfulness of those who remember and honor their families and friends through their generous 
contributions to:
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Donations Continued
Goldey Vingan
  Patrice Grossman
Irene Cohen
  Debbie Shapiro
Ralph Kaminer
  Mindy Jacobs
Ian Cohen
  Debbie Shapiro

RELIGIOUS SCHOOL 
FUND
In honor of
The Bar Mitzvah of Jason 
Eisenberg
  Donna & Brian Gelber
The Bat Mitzvah of Emma 
Tramposch
  Stefanie & James 
Tramposch
In memory of 
Marilyn Lehrbaum
  Jayne & Mitchell Golub
Kenneth Fisher
  Jayne & Mitchell Golub

ROBERT STERNMAN 
MEMORIAL GARDEN 
FUND
In memory of
Robertt Sternman
  Marjorie Sternman
Isidore W. Neuworth
	 Marjorie Sternman

SANCTUARY 
BEAUTIFICATION 
FUND
General Donation
Iris & Joel Yohai
In memory of
Kenneth Fisher
  Marcie & Lewis 		
	 Eichenholtz
  Jim & Jill Garfinkel
  Beth Bucheister & 	
	 Jonathan Freed
Gary Sanford
  Carol & Scott Fisher
In honor of
The birth of Isabelle
  Beth Bucheister & 	
	 Jonathan Freed
The birth of Jane  
Olivia Shapiro
  Beth Bucheister & 	
	 Jonathan Freed
The birth of Kaia Ford 
Margolis
  Beth Bucheister & 	
	 Jonathan Freed
The marriage of Alyssa 
Berland to Seth Kornfeld
  Beth Bucheister & 	
	 Jonathan Freed

YAHRZEIT FUND
In memory of 
Max Radzivill
  Norma Drossman
Abraham H. Wurdel
  Halina Cymernman
Gladys Klar
  Ellen Schifrin
Lili Forster
  Felicia and Albert
Ethel Goldstein
  Candica and Richard
Gladys Schermer
  Myra and Harvey
Arnold Laffie
  Bonnie Laffie
Bernard Carlow
  Bruce Carlow
Jerry Silverman
  Philip Silverman
Elinor Rosen
  Donna Rosen
Florence Rosenthal
  David Rosenthal
Joseph Goldstein
  Barbara Berkowitz
Richard Oliver Schwartz
  Natalie Schwartz
Gershon Yormack
  Rob Yormack
Ann Litzman
  Marianne Litzman
Nathan Kort
  Anita Megeff
Shirley Kort
  Anita Megeff
Seymour Megeff
  Anita Megeff
Marcia Richer
  Janet Cohen
Etta Wagman
  Kenneth Kramer
Charles Hertz
  Marjorie Madison
Jack Cohen
  Denise Wolfbiss
Tina Weiss
  Haylee Grote
Bernard Feldman
  Teri Axel
Jay Litzman
  Marianne Litzman
Nathaniel Jacobs
  Ellen Levine
Arthur Minsley
  June Minsley
Aaron Billian

  Debra Baer
Sylvia Leichter
  Doris Rosenfeld
  Susan Naftol
Mildred Naftol
  Dan Naftol
Evelyn Suwal
  Susan Naftol
Ethel Suwal
  Susan Naftol
Leonard R. Halpern
  Richard Halpern
Barry Feldman
  Katherine Feldman
Donald Grossack
  Julie Kessler
Ethel Gordon
  Beth Wolff
Estelle Kassner
  Jayne Petrizzo
Erich Baer
  Dennis Baer
Rose Beeber
  Paul Beeber
Harry Berger
  Gerald Berger
Samuel Alpert
  Ann Jacobs
Marc Locker
  Cindy Samide
Sadye Solomon
  Glenn Youngwirth
Walter Solomon
  Glenn Youngwirth
Ira Phillips
  Lee Horwitz
Nila Phillips
  Lee Horwitz
Marilyn Ross
  Joanne Schenendorf
Sidney Richer
  Janet Cohen
Seymour Numeroff
  Nancy Koenig
Barbara Kebart
  Sondra Cardno
Philip Zove
  Fran Fixman
Sheldon Fischer
  Donna Gelber
Yetta Resnick
  Robert Resnick
Irving Yohai
  Joel Yoahi
Benjamin Chafetz
  Judith Good
Ruth Cahn Barkas
   

Joan Blackstein
Amy Wolfner
  Jacques Wolfner
Louis Pepper
  Nathan Pepper
Herbert Libert
  Jack Libert
Bessie Merer
  Mark Goidell
Jean Bernstein
  Sherry Henin
Nathan Kort
  Anita Megeff
Abraham Berlin
  Joel Berlin
Louis Baum
  Rita Berlin
Albert Zelony
  Yvonne Melnitsky
Sidney Laifer
  Naomi Kramer
Harold Reiner
  Bess Reiner
Samuel Zussblatt
  Bess Reiner
Howie Sapolsky
  Starr Sapolsky
Marvin A. Elson
  Beverly Elson
Sol Arker
  Alex Arker
Irving Taubman
  Eileen Fishberg
Roberto Perez
  Selma Lewis-Perez
Philip Berlowitz
  Selma Lewis-Perez
Gloria Skweirsky
  Janet Sweirsky
Philip Zove
  Fran Fixman
Lillian Sharwat
  Marian Lavine
Leonard Leichter
  Susan Naftol
Harry Rosenfeld
  Susan Naftol
Edwin Rosenfeld
  Susan Naftol
Patricia Teltser
  Phyllis Charash
Linda Yormack 
  Rob Yormack
Esther Glass
  Bonnie Hausman
Abraham Feinberg
  Susan Galland
 

Anne Mattikow
  Susan Singer
Elliot Krostich
  Barry Krostich
Mary Singer
  Robert Singer
Abraham Singer
  Robert Singer
Edwin Rosenfeld
  Doris Rosenfeld
Abraham Berlin
  Joel Berlin
Karyn Sontz
  Judith Resnick
Rose Carlow
  Bruce Carlow
Richard Rauch
  Joan Rauch 
Helen Resnick
  Joan Rauch 
Herman Resnick
  Joan Rauch 
Jeanette Rausch
  Joan Rauch 
Solomon Rauch
  Joan Rauch 
Tillie Lenner
  Myra Schermer
Harry Berkowitz
  Phyllis Wiener
Leo Schermer
  Harry Schermer
Martin Polinsky
  Albert Russo
Irving Leibowitz
  Mark Leibowitz
Harry Berkowitz
  Arthur Berkowitz
Miriam Pargot
  Diane Walton
Herbert Pargot
  Diane Walton
Harriet Birnbaum
  Cindy Saminde
Emanuel Halpern
  Susan Gould
Samuel Gould
  Susan Gould
Florence Levine
  Joel Levine

YOUTH GROUP FUND
In memory of
Eleanor Dopita
  Hillary & Marc Herman
Paul Novakovic
  Hillary & Marc Herman
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